
From: Jens Werner <jens@summit-university.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 7:41:38 PM 
To: Johnson, Tony (CI-StPaul) <Tony.Johnson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul) 
<paul.dubruiel@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: ZF #20-029704 (156 N. Dale St)  
  
 
Hello Paul and Tony, 
 
I am writing to request that the Zoning Committee extend the deadline for public testimony regarding 
156 N. Dale St.  
 
We have a Community Forum scheduled for Saturday morning, followed by a SUPC Board meeting on 
Tuesday evening. We would be able to provide a District Council recommendation at that time. We are 
in contact with the developers and the Ward 1 leadership team who are going to attend the Community 
Forum.  We believe that it is important to discuss this development at a community level because we 
are familiar with the complex and tense conversations regarding a recent neighboring project.   
 
We were confused by the timeline of events, and believed that we had until the end of next week to 
connect with you. We didn't realize that the deadline for public testimony would be tomorrow 
afternoon.This development has been a little confusing paired with current events that have disrupted 
our typical process. 
 
Please reach out if you have any questions, and we appreciate your support during these challenging 
times. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jens Werner 
--  
Jens Werner 
Executive Director 
Summit University Planning Council 
651-228-1855 
www.summit-university.org 
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